
 

 

 

 

 

January 15, 2014 

 

To The Honorable  

The Common Council 

City of Milwaukee 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

 The Port of Milwaukee, as part of its railroad rehabilitation program, is applying 

for a Wisconsin DOT grant to rehab approximately 8,000 lineal feet of track in the Port 

area at a cost of approximately $1,800,000. The grant would pay 80% of the cost 

($1,440,000) with the remaining 20% ($360,000) coming from the Port’s capital account. 

The granting agency would like the resolution submitted as part of the application. 

 

 The Port of Milwaukee respectfully requests that the Council adopt the attached 

resolution authorizing the grant application and acceptance. Thank you for your 

consideration of this matter.  

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Lawrence E. Sullivan 

       Harbor Engineer 
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